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STAFF
Tina Price – EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
Todd Just – CENTER DIRECTOR
Judy Beck, RN BSN – NURSE MANAGER
Lori Koelsch – DATA MANAGER
Leslie Belvill – CLIENT SERVICES MANAGER
Francheska Bailey – iDECIDE MANAGER
Marsha Goossen – ADMINISTRATIVE

ASSISTANT

MEDICAL DIRECTOR
Dr. Chad Schroeder MD

MEDICAL ADVISORY BOARD
Dr. Chad Schroeder MD
Dr. David Prendergast MD
Mark True RDMS
Judy Beck RN BSN

BOARD OF DIRECTORS
Martha Beggs Dave Smith
Mark Brown Levi Taylor
Peter Browning Penny Walker
T. Lee Gruen Patty Wilson

INNERBEAT
PSC on Wheels!!

Visit us on-line at
www.partnersofpsc.com
You may also donate on-line at
www.partnersofpsc.com
We accept: aiwr

National
Abstinence
Clearinghouse

Pregnancy Service Center
PSC affiliations:

These affiliations provide resources for our center
and clients, and hold us to the highest levels of
accountability and client care.

If you’d like to be removed from our mailing list or to receive the newsletter by email, please call PSC or email us at info@pscsalina.com.
Thank you to Watson Electric for their newsletter sponsorship and our volunteer graphic design artist, for designing our quarterly newsletter.

Baby Boutique & Office Needs
• Diapers: all sizes ESPECIALLY Newborn

• Formula: all brands and types

• New or gently used small baby toys (rattles, teethers, etc)

• New outfits (boy & girl) 0-12 months

• Gender neutral small sized gift bags

• Plastic storage totes with lids

• Paper products (toilet paper, paper towels, Kleenex, etc)

• Cups, plates, plastic forks, knives, & spoons

• Bags of mixed candy for the iDecide Program

SEE ADDITIONAL NEEDS AT THE BOTTOM OF PAGE THREE

JOIN USTHURSDAY OCTOBER 23 5:30 PM

DISCOVER MORE ABOUT:

who we are…

who we serve…

and  if God 
is calling you 
to serve at PSC!

Meeting will be held at the 
Blue Beacon conference room.

For more information contact Todd at
todd@pscsalina.com or call 823-1484

Thank you for 
helping us out!
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Intro to PSC

JUST NINE
MONTHS
after touring
an ICU
mobile unit

at a Care Net conference, PSC gave birth to its
own pregnancy center on wheels! ICU Mobile
North Central Kansas hit the ground running on
June 3. In Phase I of the launch the mobile was
deployed to Junction City on Tuesdays, Abilene
on Wednesdays, and south Salina on Thursdays.   

Mastering the Nuts and Bolts
The learning curve was steep as staff adjusted to
driving a 31 foot vehicle, mastered the nuts and
bolts of the vehicle including dumping, and
devised a system for client flow in tight quarters.
The mobile pit crew, a men’s ministry group from
First Covenant Church in Salina, is assisting the
ICU staff with regular maintenance. 

We’re So Glad You’re Here!
The modern miracle of ultrasound enabled
clients on the mobile to see their unborn 
children. Women facing pressure to abort
received support to follow through with their

choice for life. Community agencies in both
Junction City and Abilene expressed this 
sentiment: “We’re so glad you’re here!”  

Where Will It Take Us?
PSC supporters through their prayers, generosity
and cooperation have allowed the ministry to
expand beyond Salina.  As the impact of the
mobile unit spreads, it will be exciting to see
how God touches lives in the new communities
we are privileged to serve. 

Judy Beck, RN BSN demonstrates the miracle of ultrasound.

The following churches
and organizations helped
us raise so far a total of
$26,694.93 in the Change
For Life Baby Bottle
fundraiser!! WOW! Please
accept a BIG THANK YOU
on behalf of the men,
women,and babies 
we serve!
Special thanks to 
committee members:
Martha Beggs, Robin
Osborn, Julie Pipp, Tammy
Miller, Christie Prater and
Salina Christian Academy
who assisted in preparing
and delivering the bottles.

change
for life

• Bennington Bible 
• Beverly Community 
• Brethren in Christ, Abilene 
• Christ the King Luthern
• Christ our Lord Community
• Church of the Cross, UMC 
• Community Bible, Abilene
• Countryside Covenant
• CrossPoint 
• CrossRoads
• Emmanuel Four Square 
• Emmanuel UMC, Abilene 
• Fellowship Baptist 
• First Baptist 
• First Christian, Abilene 
• First Covenant 
• First Southern Baptist 
• Grace Baptist 
• Harvest Bible (Abundant) 
• Hummel Club 

Baby Bottle Campaign raises $26,694.93!

WWW.PSCSALINA.COM  • WWW.PARTNERSOFPSC.COM SUMMER/FALL 2014u
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Olivia Price, gets in on the action!
Tom and Tina Price driving
the rig back from Ohio!

PSC supporters seek God’s blessing. 

u

u

PSC supporters seek God’s blessing. 

• KJIL 
• Lifehouse, Abilene 
• Lincoln Community 
• Lindsborg Covenant 
• Minneapolis Bible 
• Minneapolis Nazarene 
• New Community Christian 
• New Trail Fellowship, Abilene 
• North Point 
• Ray Avenue Baptist 
• Salina Bible 
• Salina Heights 
• St. Johns Missionary 
• St. Johns Lutheran 
• Sunset Bible 
• Temple Church 
• Tescott United Methodist 
• Trinity United Methodist 
• Trinity Lutheran 
• Zion, Abilene

                      



Maverik

Gabriella

Tonight we celebrate 13 years of GIFTS!
What a gift it has been to share the love
of Christ with more than 5,000 men,
women, and children!” With these
words, Executive Director Tina Price
welcomed guests to the 2014 fundraising
banquet. “Celebrating Life” was the
theme as close to 340 members of the
PSC family gathered at the Salina
Country Club to celebrate life and be
uplifted and encouraged by what God is
doing through PSC.

Table programs detailed PSC’s 2013
“Eternal Statistics:” 531 clients served,
177 babies born, 378 educational classes
attended, over 4,000 diapers distributed,
more than 557 students served through
abstinence presentations, and seven 
professions of faith!

A highlight of the evening was the big
reveal of PSC’s newest blessing: a 31 foot
mobile unit equipped with ultrasound
and constructed to be a pregnancy cen-
ter on wheels! Tina shared the amazing
story of how the board and staff saw the
mobile unit at a national conference in
October, brought the idea back to Salina,
and asked our prayer partners to join in
seeking God’s will. From the day after
Thanksgiving until just before Christmas
several partners generously made 

donations totaling $194,400 — enough
to purchase and also operate the mobile
for an entire year!   

Adam Barton, Fleet Manager of ICU
mobile, was the banquet speaker and
shared inspiring stories of clients
reached and lives saved through the use
of mobile units in other cities. Already
we have seen the ministry expanded and
lives saved and impacted through the
use of PSC’s mobile unit.

We are so very grateful to banquet
underwriters, table hosts, the banquet
committee, financial partners, and the
entire PSC family. Your faithful sacrifice
encourages life and purity and provides
a foundation for healthy families. Your
investment will yield eternal dividends.
THANK YOU!

Zalee

Roy

A Special Thank You to our Banquet Underwriters

Every good and perfect gift comes from above... 
James 1:17

• Bank of Tescott 

• Bennington State Bank

• Brent & Robin Kejr 

• Bruce & Sandy Shields 

• Comfort Heating & Air 

• Dave & Karen Smith 

• Dave & Martha Beggs

• Drs. Alan & Cindy Reed 

• Etherington Realty

• Gene & Margaret Logan  

• Geoprobe Systems  

• Harbin Construction  

• Kennedy & Coe LLC 

• Long McArthur 

• Mike Berkley Family Foundation

• Mike and Penny Walker

• Pam Schneider

• Pestinger Heating & Air 

• Phil & Cathy Crosby

• Ryan Consulting

• Salina Concrete Products 

• Solomon State Bank 

• Southwind Physical Therapy

• Sunflower Bank 

• Tom & Maggie Hemmer 

• Tom & Tina Price  

• Triplett INC

• Veris Technologies 

• Warren & Margaret Schmidt 
Countryside Covenant women's group
collected and delivered donations to PSC. 

We are grateful for the love and support of
Countryside Covenant. Thank you ladies!

Thank You 
Countryside Covenant

PSC Banquet guests enjoying the evening.
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BABY BOY JAYDEN
January 20, 2014  •  6 lbs 8 oz

BABY BOY CALEB
January 24, 2014  •  8 lbs 4 oz

BABY BOY TREVELLE
January 28, 2014  •  6 lbs 10 oz

BABY GIRL LILIANNA
February 5, 2014  •  6 lbs 4 oz 

BABY GIRL KAYDENCE
February 5, 2014  •  6 lbs 12 oz

BABY BOY JOEY
February 10, 2014  • 12 lbs 2 oz

BABY GIRL MAIZELEIGH
February 17, 2014  •  8 lbs 7 oz

BABY BOY CASYN
February 19, 2014  •  7 lbs 4 oz

BABY GIRL JAZLYNNE
February 27, 2014  •  9 lbs 6 oz

BABY BOY RHOELL
March 7, 2014  •  7 lbs

BABY BOY JONAS
March 10, 2014  •  9 lbs 2 oz

BABY GIRL SYLVIA
March 14, 2014  •  8 lbs 12 oz

BABY BOY MASON
March 19, 2014  •  8 lbs 1 oz

BABY BOY TANNON
March 20, 2014  •  6 lbs 8 oz

BABY GIRL ANGELA
March 21, 2014  •  8 lbs 6 oz

BABY GIRL MIA
March 26, 2014  •  6 lbs 8 oz

BABY GIRL MYA
March 26, 2014  •  6 lbs

BABY GIRL KAITLYNN
March 26, 2014  •  7 lbs 15 oz

BABY BOY JORDAN
April 3, 2014  •  6 lbs 11 oz

BABY BOY ANDREW
April 7, 2014  •  6 lbs 12 oz

BABY GIRL ISLA
April 13, 2014  •  7 lbs 12 oz

BABY BOY GAVEN
April 14, 2014  •  5 lbs 12 oz

BABY GIRL MCKENSIE
April 14, 2014  •  5 lbs 9 oz

BABY BOY TOMMY
April 18, 2014  •  6 lbs 7 oz

BABY BOY CARTER
April 30, 2014  •  7 lbs 9 oz

BABY GIRL PRAYLYNN
May 1, 2014  •  7 lbs 10 oz

BABY BOY BRYAN
May 8, 2014  •  7 lbs 7 oz

BABY BOY LIAM
May 8, 2014  •  7 lbs 2 oz

BABY BOY ROY
June 20, 2014  •  6  lbs 11 oz•
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Mya

Jazlynne

Joey

BABY GIRL HARPER
June 23, 2014  •  7 lbs 11 oz

BABY BOY MAVERIK
June 30, 2014  •  6  lbs 13 oz

BABY GIRL ZALEE
July 1, 2014  •  7 lbs 14 oz

BABY GIRL GABRIELLA
July 1, 2014  •  5 lbs 9 oz

“VERY HELPFUL AND FRIENDLY.
MADE ME FEEL AT EASE AND
HELPED MY ANXIETY ABOUT THIS
PREGNANCY A LOT.”

“AFTER BEING VERY NERVOUS,
I WAS MADE VERY COMFORTABLE

AND FELT RESPECTED AND
GENUINELY CARED FOR HERE!

THANK YOU LADIES FOR 
ALL YOU DO!”

“THE STAFF IS KIND, COURTEOUS,
AND KNOWLEDGEABLE.
IT FELT CONFIDENTIAL AND 
PRIVATE. THE PEOPLE 
ARE SINCERE.”

“I GOT HELP AND ANSWERS
WHEN I NEEDED IT MOST.”

“CARING, UNDERSTANDING 
PEOPLE.”

“SHE WAS EXPLAINING 
EVERYTHING TO ME AND MADE
ME FEEL A LOT BETTER ABOUT

THE PREGNANCY.”

u

Celebrating Life at the PSC Banquet 

Comments from PSC clients.

u

MMAAKKEE PPLLAANNSS TTOO JJOOIINN UUSS NNOOWW!!

Discovering all about
PSC at the banquet.

Speaker Adam Barton,
Director of Fleet
Development.

u

Additional Needs at PSC
We are in need of a shop/location for the Dad’s Workshop Class to build
changing tables. Please contact Todd@pscsalina for more information.

We have many clients who have expressed interest in attending a
Couple’s class! If you and your spouse would be interested in helping
with this need please contact Todd@pscsalina.com.
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To register as a sponsored walker: 
vviissiitt wwwwww..ppaarrttnneerrssooffppsscc..ccoomm


